On June 27, 2005 Board Member Debra Robinson submitted the following questions regarding Board Item AC3 Catapult Learning Nonpublic Schools Title I Program
Question: Does the state have to authorize a group to provide such Title 1 supplemental services or is that a local or federal function?
Answer:No. The state does not provide a list of providers for the Nonpublic Schools. The Nonpublic School officials recommend to the district the provider of their choice. 
 

Question: Please provide a list of the organizations that are authorized to provide title 1 supplemental services. 
Answer: The NCLB Supplemental Educational Service providers are approved by the state and the approved list is sent via email to the district. The Department of Education has not provided the new list yet. The list should be available soon. This is a separate issue from the Nonpublic Schools where, through consultation, the schools select the provider.
 

Question: Can the school district provide supplemental services? 
Answer: No. If the district has not made AYP they are not eligible to provide SES services.
 

 
 

